
 

 

To Media 

14th December 2012 

NOTIFICATION OF INQUIRY  

  

  

 

Following evidence given at a recent Stewards inquiry Greyhound Racing SA Stewards are 

opening an inquiry into alleged improper behaviour by Mr. Troy Murray at the Strathalbyn 

Greyhound race meeting conducted on Sunday 11th November 2012.  

 

The inquiry will be conducted at the offices of Greyhound Racing SA on Thursday 20th 

December 2012 at 6.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further Information: 

 

Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 

Integrity and Standards Manager 

Greyhound Racing SA 

 


